
North Perth Outlaws Lacrosse Association
1732 – 303 Josephine Street

Wingham ON  N0G 2W0

March 15. 2022

RE: Police Check for Upcoming 2022

Please be advised that the Executive of the North Perth Outlaws Lacrosse Association have
requested that all coaching staff members (including trainers) provide the Association with a Criminal
Records Check (Vulnerable Sector) every three years.

We understand that you require this letter to confirm our request for this report.

I trust you will find everything in order. Should you require anything further, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Volunteer Name:

Sincerely,

Karly Dannemann
Privacy Officer, North Perth Outlaws Lacrosse
(226)-622-1426


